
December 24 from 4:00 p.m. - 5:00 p.m. 

Christmas Eve Service 

 

December 24 from 5:30 p.m. - 6:30 p.m. 

Christmas Eve Service 

 

December 24 from 7:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. 

Christmas Eve Service 

 

December 25 - January 1 

Office Closed 
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Pastor Bruce Steeves | December 22, 2024 

Do You See What I See 

( Herod - Hope or Hate ) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHRISTMAS EVE CANDLELIGHT SERVICES — Plan to attend one of our three Christmas 
Eve services at either 4:00, 5:30, or 7:00. Invitations are available at the info desk. Please 
help yourself and invite someone you know to celebrate Christmas with us! 
 
NO FBC KIDS — We are giving our FBC Kids volunteers a well deserved break over the       
Christmas season. In light of that, please note that there will not be any FBC Kids on     
December 22, 24 and 29. 
 
CHRISTMAS HOURS — Please note that there will be only one service on Sunday,          
December 29 at 10:00 a.m. Also, the church office will be closed from December 25 -
January 1. In case of an emergency please feel free to contact any of these numbers: 
• Pastor Doug Baynton - 780-875-4907  
• Pastor Avery Toma -  780-870-7980  
• Pastor Bruce Steeves - 780-870-6635 
• Charmin Pashulka - 403-846-8002 
• Pastor Gord Hanson - 306-630-6037 
• Kenton Giesbrecht- 780-871-2129 
• Pastor Stef Tedder - 647-471-6671 
 
OFFERING ENVELOPES — For anyone still looking for their 2025 numbered offering     
envelopes they can be picked up from the main office during regular office hours. 
 
GIFT OF COMFORT — Gift of Comfort is an opportunity for us, as a church family, to 
partner with Winston Churchill and Jack Kemp Schools by providing items for children 
who need basic clothing and winter attire. This year they are looking for NEW toques, 
mitts, socks and underwear for both girls and boys (XS - L) NEW OR USED boots, jackets, 
ski pants, sweatpants and leggings. If you have any of these items please drop them off at 
the church. 
 
UPCOMING COURSES — Starting in the new year there will be a couple of courses      
available such as Grief Share, The Sanctuary Course, and Better Decisions, Fewer Regrets. 
Keep your eyes peeled for more information. 
 
YEAREND GIVING — Donations for 2024 must be received by December 31 in order to 
qualify for a 2024 tax receipt. You can drop your donations off in the outside mailbox 
(Cheques only) or give online by clicking on the “give” tab at fbclloyd.ca. If you have any 
questions during that time, please feel free to contact Ron at 780-808-9279. 
 

MERRY CHRISTMAS! 


